
Mark Connors 

From: Woollard, Jayne [jayne.woollard@time4lime.com]

Sent: 10 January 2012 09:16

To: Mark Connors

Cc: Anthony Ritch; Daniel Tathum; Gerard Borely; Vandendries, Frans; regulatory

Subject: Re: ICTA Filing - Dedicated Internet Access Services

Attachments: 5eaacd45K0421000.tif; DIA January 2012 Wholesale Pricing.pdf

2012/01/10

Dear Mr. Connors, 
 
Thank you for your email.  The two dates are being corrected this morning to reflect the date '9 
January'.  
 
Please also see attached the documents that were sent to our wholesale customers. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance. 
 
Kindest Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
On 10 January 2012 08:58, Mark Connors <mark.connors@icta.ky> wrote: 
Jayne 
  
Thanks for providing the revised special tariff pages and the copy of the emails.  
There are two, hopefully minor, items: 
  
1)  Special Tariff pages:  Item 204.4.c) now says "for contracts signed on or after 14 
December 2010 and before 1 January 2012" and Item 204.4.d) says "for contracts 
signed on or after 1 January 2012".  According to the effective date, both of those "1 
January 2012" references should be to "9 January 2012".  Please correct the effective 
date and update the website. 
  
2)  The copies of the emails that were provided identified "2 attachments" and 
included thumbnails (see below) of the "DIA January 2012 Wholesale Pricing.pdf" 
document that was sent to the wholesale customers, but I am unable to read the text 
of that document.  Please provide legible copies of the two attachments that were 
sent. 

 

Jayne Woollard 
PA - General Manager
 
D: +1 345 815 3550 
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Cayman Islands 
www.lime.com 
 

Follow us on   



 
  
  
  
  
Thanks 
  
....mark 
  
(345) 746-9620 
 

From: Woollard, Jayne [mailto:jayne.woollard@time4lime.com]  
Sent: 09 January 2012 17:22 
To: Mark Connors; regulatory 

Cc: Anthony Ritch; Daniel Tathum; Gerard Borely; Vandendries, Frans 
Subject: ICTA Filing - Direct Internet Access Services 
 
Dear Mr. Connors, 
 
Please find enclosed revised pages for Special Tariff Item 204.  These reflect the changes you proposed in your email of 30 December 
2011.  We have also chosen to delete the rates at what had been subparagraph 204.4(a) (and to renumber the remaining subparagraphs in 
paragraph 204.4 accordingly) as no customers remain on those pre-1 July 2007 rates. 
 
Because of the Christmas holidays and the unavailability of personnel, no carriers were advised of the new wholesale rates 
prior to 1 January 2012.  In order to remain compliant with ICT Decision 2006-3, LIME have deferred the implementation of 
the lower retail and wholesale rates until 9th January.  On the 8th January, Carrier Services contacted its wholesale 
customers (please see copy of correspondence attached) and the new tariff pages will be posted to the LIME website this 
evening.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Kindest Regards,  
 
 
 

 

Jayne Woollard 
PA - General Manager
 
D: +1 345 815 3550 
M: +1 345 926 5533 
 
Jayne.Woollard@lime.com 

2012/01/10



 
 

Attention: 
This email has been scanned by LIME's email security system.  

 

Cayman Islands 
www.lime.com 
 

Follow us on   

2012/01/10


